Accessibility Statement for Anderson Island Fire and Rescue PCFD #27
This is an accessibility statement from Anderson Island Fire and Rescue.
Conformance status
The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) defines requirements for designers and developers to improve accessibility for people with disabilities. It defines three levels of conformance: Level A, Level AA, and Level AAA. Anderson Island Fire and Rescue PCFD #27 is partially conformant with WCAG 2.0 level AA. Partially conformant means that some parts of the content do not fully conform to the accessibility standard.
Additional accessibility considerations
Alternate Text has been applied to media content. Links are clearly visible and do not rely on color alone. Headers are clear. Content is within gridlines for 200% zoom view.
Feedback
We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of Anderson Island Fire and Rescue PCFD #27. Please let us know if you encounter accessibility barriers on Anderson Island Fire and Rescue PCFD #27:
· Phone: 253-884-4040
· E-mail: admin@pcfd27.com
· Visitor Address: 12207 Lake Josephine Blvd, Anderson Island, WA 98303
We try to respond to feedback within 2 Business Days.

Date
This statement was created on 22 September 2021 using the W3C Accessibility Statement Generator Tool.

